
March 14, 2025

To Members,

There is a difference between safety and restrictions. It seems SB-2307 proposes safety 
and tries to get there through restriction. 

Libraries are safe places. Librarians are trained to choose materials to serve the needs 
of their communities. When a member of their community comes with a complaint, 
conversation can find the real issue and a solution.

Libraries are places for all ages to be curious, do research, learn something new and 
begin or continue to read what interests them.

Libraries promote safety in our communities. Let’s not restrict that.
Thank you for your consideration,

Linda L Axtman

SB-2307---Oppose


